
  Buena Briefs 

       November 2024 
 

Member of General Federated Women’s Club &  
California Federated Women’s 

San Buenaventura Women’s Club 
Luncheon Meeting - Second Tuesday 

September - May 
 

President’s Message 

     Hello to all our amazing Women’s Club Members! We are two months 
into our new club year. We have had some wonderful activities to reflect 
upon. We have had a great time at our Garden of Eatin’ luncheons and our 
yard sale fundraiser. Our evening section has enjoyed some game time, as 
well as some glorious 80’s attire and  karaoke fun! Turns out, SBWC’s got 
talent! 

     We learned some great information from Heather Williams from the Ventura Museum at our October 
general meeting luncheon. Looking forward to our club’s private tour at the museum in November. The 
scheduled time for this special event is November 19th from 4:00pm-5:00pm. Please let me know if you 
would like to attend the tour, we must RSVP to the museum. You can send your RSVP for this event to 
our club’s email venturawomensclub@gmail.com. 
     November 19th is also our Tierra Adorada District (TAD) meeting from 10:00-2:00 at the Poinsettia 
Pavilion. This TAD meeting includes our district craft boutique! We will have two tables available to dis-
play our homemade craft items for sale. All proceeds will go to our club. If you would like to attend the 
TAD meeting, please contact Terri Davis, our club’s Federation Secretary. Also let her know if you would 
like to donate a homemade item for the craft sale. The cost for this luncheon is $32. If you would like to 
attend the meeting and craft portion you can pay $10 for the cost to cover the room rental without the 
purchase of a lunch. 
     As we transition into our holiday season, enjoy the scents of fall with the hint of pumpkin spice in 
the air. There will be opportunities coming up to participate in fundraisers and community outreach pro-
jects. Don’t forget to include your hours on your hour sheets and turn then in to our club’s 1st VP, Janet 
Flickinger. Our fundraising committee, led by Julie McDaniel, are planning new fundraisers and other 
opportunities to get together. Keep an eye out for announcements for fun events to come. 
     Don’t forget we have our Reciprocity Tea on December 10th at the Poinsettia Pavilion! The tea is 
free and replaces our luncheon for December. It will be a great time to meet members from other wom-
en’s clubs and talk to them about all the wonderful things they are accomplishing in their clubs. We find 
some of our best new fundraising ideas from other club members! If you would like to assist with the 
planning for the tea, please contact Rosemary Wilde for volunteer opportunities. 
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President’s Message . . . continued      
 
     I hope to see you all at our November 12th luncheon. We are welcoming a representative from the 
Sheriff’s Disaster preparedness program to come and give a presentation on being prepared in case of 
a natural disaster or other emergency situations. They will be sharing information to help us be pre-
pared and have our emergency kits ready. 
     Together, let’s make this season vibrant and fulfilling with family, friends and fun! I look forward to 
seeing everyone at our November luncheon. Remember to contact Carol Ricks to let her know you will 
be attending the November luncheon on the 12th. 
Wishing you all the best positive autumn vibes and let’s make more fabulous memories! 
 
Warmly, 

Jennifer Enoch, President  

General Meeting - November 12 
Lunch is served at 12:00 ~ Meeting will follow 

The Menu is: 

Oven Roasted Turkey & Dressing 

Sweet Potatoes. Mashed Potatoes with Gravy  

with Succotash 

Rolls & Butter & Dessert du Jour 

 

Reservations are due Nov. 8th.  

Lunch is $25 ~ Please RSVP to Carol Ricks 

November Birthdays 

Terri Davis Kim Barnard 

Ariel Cottrel Susan Tipton  

Danielle Harrison Yolanda Robinson  

Linda McNutt Cosima VanBuskirk 

Debbie Tassano Carol Ricks  

Carla Kincaid 
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SECTIONS 

   

 

CANASTA 
The third Friday of the month 
November 15th at 12:30 PM 
Poinsettia Pavilion 
3451 Foothill Road 
Contact Joan Jaysinghe; if attending 

BUNKO 
The first Monday of the month 
November 4th at 12:30 PM  
Dudley House 
197 North Ashwood Avenue 
Contact Ingrid Mackey; if attending 

EVENING SECTION  
The third Thursday of the month 

November is Dark 

SCRABBLE  
The second Friday of the month 
November 15th at 1:00 PM 
Ventura Senior Center 
Contact Sonia Demeter; if attending 

GARDEN OF EATIN’  

The third Tuesday of the month 
November 19th at 11:30 AM 
Ric’s Restaurant 
2500 Las Posas 
Camarillo 
Host is Leslie Cox 
Contact Leslie Cox for reservations 
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BOOK CLUB/ESO 
The second Wednesday of the month 
November 13th at 12:30 PM 
Rosemary Wilde is Host 
Contact Rosemary; 
if attending  

    The Women 
     By Kristin Harnnah 



55+ Reverse Mortgage Loans – Carlos Camargo (805) 985-2808 or (818) 324-3802  

Apostile & Notary – Dave Ezra (805) 702-1771 

Creative Memories – Rita Trejo (805) 512-1384 

Cruise Planners – Jennifer Armstrong - (805) 905-1469 

Equity Management – Richard Sulc (805) 208-9663 or Tyler Tran (626) 616-0588 

Home Helpers – Leigha Heath (805) 807-3137 

Mary Kay Skin Care – Marina Martinez (805) 468-5798 

Mission Home Health & Hospice – Jo Ann Clark (805) 300-3729  

Pampered Chef – Vera Lynn (805) 760-8412 

Remax One – Eric Aumaud (805) 402-7663 

State Farm Insurance – Paulina Garcia (805) 553-0355 

Sunder Energy – Marcus Chase (541) 514-1153  

Worthy Plumbing – Fred Worth (805) 758-0319 
 

If you patronize any of the above vendors please give Carla the receipts! 
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FUN-DOUGH 
Friday November 8th at 9:30  
Grace Bible Church 
936 West Fifth Street; Oxnard, CA  
Contact Carla Kincaid 

 

Upon arrival, sign in as a SBWC Member ! 
Make sure you wear Fall Colors 

Know the secret word! 
 

Shop for Fun Dough Sponsors: 



New Members 
 
Please welcome our newest members Ana Gil, Laura Wuertele and Dee Koger. 
We had three separate Member Inductions this month. 

Get Involved 

    and Participate! 

      Join the Fun!! 
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Fund Raising - Garage Sale 
 

Kudos to the Ladies that worked our 
Garage Sale. Many of us got rid of past 
treasures and the club made $557. 

Eve n i n g  Se c t io n  

80 s  c os t um e  Ka r ao k e  Night  
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Reciprocity Tea 
We need your help!!! 

Gift Baskets 
Please help us by gathering quality items from businesses and friends. 
We are seeking Gift Certificates and quality tangible items. 
Baskets are limited to 10 this year. 
See attachment for Donor Letter . . .  
 
November Meeting 
Please arrive early for the November Club meeting; which is the last meeting  
before our fundraising Reciprocity Tea in December. 
 

By 11:30 AM, there will be a table with members there to answer any questions 
you may have about the Tea. There will be copies of: 

1. All the sign-up sheets for the Reciprocity Tea 
2. Description of duties for “Table Hosts 
3. Information sheets with tips on easier ways to make “Tea Sandwiches” 
4. Several suggestions for Sandwich Fillings 

 

This is the time to get clarification of any questions you may have. 
 

Thank You, 
Rosemary Wilde 
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  SAN BUENAVENTURA ATTIRE       

  Order Blank       

 Name:          Phone:   

Quantity Item Size Price Total Price 

          

  V-Neck Tee   $20.00   

          

  Round Neck Tee   $20.00   

          

  V-Neck Tee - Long Sleeved  $25.00   

          

  Hooded Zippered Light Weight Jacket  $40.00   

          

  Apron with Pouch Pockets  $20.00   

          

  Visor   $20.00   

     

  Snapback Fine Twill Cap     $20.00   

     

  Pin Lei   $5.00   
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